

January 30, 2019 Gateway Center 275 Pryor Street, Sw. Atlanta, Georgia 30303

Dear Sir or Madame,

I am writing today to acknowledge B-Aware Foundation. Since partnering with us in 2009, they have brought countless in-kind donations to help with the needs of those experiencing homelessness. We are grateful for their contribution to our mission to make homelessness rare, brief, and non-recurring in Atlanta.

If you have any questions, you may email me directly at rcranford@gatewayctr.org

Thank you.

Together, we can make homelessness rare and brief in Atlanta.

Best,

Bec Cranford, M.Div.

Director of Community Engagement and Volunteer Services

Gateway Center

rcranford@gatewayctr.org

404-215-6651